APPENDIX D

From: Robson, Debra

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: FW: Ref: 23/03275/LAPREM
Date: 08 December 2022 17:19:09
-----Original Message-----

From: Iizod
Sent: 06 December 2022 10:28
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: Ref: 23/03275/LAPREM

LICENSING APPLICATION CARIOCA EMPORIUM, 38 CLARENDON ROAD

I object the above proposal to extend the closing time to 3 a m. and music on the following grounds -

1. It would be of no benefit to local residents whatsoever as the bar appears to be frequented by people from
outside the area

2. This is a residential area with a significant number of elderly people as well as those with young families
and the added noise would only cause an unnecessary nuisance

3. The pavement outside the venue is often impassable because the patrons congregate outside drinking,
talking and smoking. There is even an extremely large inflatable which adds to the problem, as well as tables
and chairs in the summer months.

4. Thave also noted that the amount of rubbish and broken bottles in the surrounding area has increased
immensely. The Strand itself has become very run down with rubbish and old furniture dumped alongside the

bottle banks.

5. Surely there are more than sufficient bars/eateries/fast food outlets already in Palmerston Precinct/Osborne
Road

I hope these points will be taken into consideration.
Irene Izod

3 Clarendon Mews
SOUTHSEA

Sent from my iPad





